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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  September 19, 2016 
 

Subject: 60A Joystick - Internal Change to the PC Board 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that there is a coming change to all standard Grayhill Series 
60A joystick encoders that your company purchases. Please forward this notification to the 
appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 
 

Description of Change 
Grayhill has made a minor change to the internal pad layout of the PC board.  The change was made as a 
product improvement to make the internal tact switch connection more robust.  Currently, the tact switch is 
attached to the board via four pads.  Grayhill has added an additional fifth pad to the PC board.  This will 
provide one extra attachment point between the tact switch and the PC board.  This change does not 
affect the customer in any way since all changes are internal to the joystick.    This change does not affect 
the form, fit, or function of the joystick. 
 
 

Reason for Change 
Product improvement. 
 
 

Effective Date 
This change will be phased in on date code 1642 (October 17).  
 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
All 60A products. 
 
 

Action Required 
No action required. Should you need further assistance or a sample of this change, please contact your 
Grayhill, Inc. sales associate. 

 


